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December 27, 2019

Members of the Texas House of Representatives
State Capitol
Austin, Texas

Dear Members:

The Committee on General Investigating adopted the report of the bipartisan panel of legal
experts as the Committee’s final report on December 20, 2019. The report was sent to each
Member’s Capitol e-mail address the same day. If you have not received your copy, please notify
the committee’s general counsel, Brittney Baldovinos, at Brittney Baldovinos_hc@
house.texas.gov.

Under Section 301.020(d), Government Code, the Committee “shall make reports to
members of the legislature that the committee determines are necessary and appropriate.” The
Committee’s adoption and distribution of the report fulfills this statutory duty. As the adopted
report has now been distributed, the House may determine what, if any, further action should be
taken as it relates to violations of the Texas Constitution, any state law, or the House Rules.

Respectfully,
Morgan D. Meyer Nicole D. Collier
Chairman Vice Chairman
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